
                                                                            MINUTES 

                                                                   SEPTEMBER , 7 2021        

 

Board met in regular session with Ronald Paul, Harold Smith and Tom Shuttlesworth.  Additional 

attendee  was Jim Drum.  Minutes and Treasurers report from the previous meeting were approved . 

Resident/Property Owner Concerns. A concern was received relating to the Spotted Lantern Fly at 300 

North West Street. The Township completed the reporting form and sent the form to the Department of 

Agriculture for review.  

Correspondence Received.  Discussed the Upper Dauphin Sentinel  Newspaper Division.  Discussed the 

Williams Township Bridge 52 Super Structure Replacement in the Spring of 2022. 

Storm Water flow piping schedule is in the process of being completed. 

Williams Township storage garage door is scheduled to replaced  week of 9/13/2021. 

The request forms for a new Street Light installation has been approved and sent to PPL. 

Motion by Tom Shuttlesworth and Second by Harold Smith to approve the purchase of a TARCO Leaf 

Vacuum Machine.  

Being no further business, motion by Harold Smith to adjourn meeting, second by Tom Shuttlesworth. 
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